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Super Moon shot rising over the Himalayas from Nagarkotâ€‹. Courtesy: Mr. Thomas Kelly
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NATTA enews

PRESS MEET REGARDING G.J CELEBRATIONS

NATTA organised a Press-Meet today in the
afternoon at Nepal Tourism Board (Lecture
Hall)  in the august  presence of more than
forty  media  representatives  including  the
electronic  media  and  apprised  the  media
regarding NATTA's upcoming mega events,
viz.,  NATTA  Golden  Jubilee  Celebrations
and  21st  NATTA  Convention  going  to  be
held in Hotel Yak & Yeti on 09th December,
2016.  Convenor  of  the  program  First

Vice-President  Mr.  CN.  Pandey  read  out  the  Press-Release  on  the  occasion  and
answered the queries raised by the respected media. He also informed the gathering
that UFTTA was also observing its Golden Jubilee this year adding that it was a happy
coincidence. Present on the occasion of NATTA's Press Meet were the Director General
of Department of  Tourism Mr. Jaya Narayan Acharya,  CEO of NTB Mr. Deepak Raj
Joshi,  NTB Board Member Mr.  Krishna Aryal,  NATTA 2nd VP Mr.  D.K.  Sharma and
NATTA Board Members. Prof. Dr. Hari Sarmah broke the ice of the program. After the
Press Meet, Secretary General Mr. Bhim Prasad Panta thanked media representatives
for their important participation and all the dignitaries present.

View News in Website (http://natta.org.np/news/press-meet-by-natta-regarding-
gj-celebrations)

NATTA Tourism Media Award Nomination Committee Meeting

Meeting of Media Award Nomination Committee was held at NATTA Secretariat on 16th November 2016.
Media Chief of Nepal Tourism Board, Mr. Sarad Pradhan, Media Personnel

Mr. Ganesh Pandey from Dainik Nepal, Convener for Golden Jubilee Celebrations and 21st Convention Mr.
C.N Pandey, Mr. Bhim Prasad Panta, Prof. Dr. Hari Sarmah are the committee members in the Award

Committee.
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CHINESE DELEGATION WELCOMED AT NATTA SECRETARIAT

 A  five-member  delegation  from  Meishan
Dajiangdong  Cultural  Tourism  Co.,  Ltd.,
Sichuan,  China  led  by  Director  Ms.  Yuan
Yun  called  on  NATTA Secretariat  on  13th
November and held talks with President Mr.
MadhuSudan  Acharya  regarding  the  trend
of the Chinese visitors visiting Nepal in the
recent years. The Chinese delegates were
welcomed  at  the  NATTA  Secretariat  by
President,  Secretary  General,  Treasurer,
Executive  Member  and  CEO.  They
expressed their great satisfaction on having
the opportunity to visit Nepal and said that
their  experience  being  in  the  country  of
Gods and peace was unprecedented. They

also said that they were interested in extending regional co-operation in tourism in Nepal
as well as in the countries of SE Asia by sending out greater number of Chinese visitors.
In response President Mr. Acharya thanked them for their visit and said that NATTA has
been organizing various promotional visits to China and have faith that greater number
of Chinese tourists will select Nepal as their destination for holidays in the coming days.

View News in Website (http://natta.org.np/news/chinese-delegation-welcomed-at-natta-
secretariat)

NEW MEMBER WELCOMED AT 22ND BOARD

Three  new  members  have  been  admitted
under  the  umberella  of  NATTA  at  22nd
Board Meeting on 11th November 2016.
NATTA President Mr. Madhusudan Acharya
IPP Mr. D.B Limbu and Third Vice President
Mr. Dilli P. Gautam jointly felicitated the new
members  with  Membership  Certificate,
Khada and Lapel pins.
The new members welcomed are:
1. Direct Nepal Travels and Tours Pvt. Ltd.
2.  Golden  Gate  Holidays  Travels  &  Tours
Pvt. Ltd.
3. Rural Heritage Journeys Pvt. Ltd.

View News in Website (http://natta.org.np/news/new-members-welcomed-at-22nd-
board)
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FITUR - 2017

FITUR 2017 is going to take place in Madrid, Spain
from 18-22nd January 2017. As usual, NATTA is

coordinating the participations of Nepalese tourism
stakeholders. Mrs. Sabita Bhattarai K.C has been

nominated to coordinate the Nepalese participation.
Circular from NATTA inviting the willing

companies/stakeholders to report NATTA giving
their details. 

NATTA STAFF BEGAN THE DAY WATERING PLANTSâ€‹

For the third time, NATTA staff members at
the Secretariat  watered the growing plants
in  front  of  the  Secretariat  building.  It  has
been  decided  to  carry  in  with  this  social
responsibility  on  a  regular  basis  on  every
Friday.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

21st Convention
Inauguration of Golden Jubilee

Celebrations

9TH DECEMBER 2016
HOTEL YAK & YETI

50th Annual General
Meeting

10TH DECEMBER 2016
HOTEL YAK & YETI

Information & Communication

Nepal Association of Travel and Tour Agents (NATTA)
P.O Box: 362, Gairidhara, Naxal, Kathmandu

Tel: 977-1-4418661, 4419409 Fax:977-1-4418684

Email: info@natta.org.np (mailto:info@natta.org.np)

Website: www.natta.org.np (http://www.natta.org.np)
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